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Director of the University of Pisa
Prof. Marco Abate

Dear Prof. Abate!
We are glad to invite the students of Your higher education institution to take part in the 10-th Anniversary
international open student's academic competitions on computer programming named after S.O. Lebedev and

V.M. Gloushkov «KPI-OPEN 2015» which will be carried out during the period from June, 29'[h till July, 4th,
2015.

Regulations on the Olympiad placed on the website of the project http://kpi-open.org.

According to the Regulations of the Olympiad for confirmation of delegation of students it is necessary to
provide teams with delegation letter signed by rector or vice-rector of Your higher education institution,
containing Name, Surname, faculty and year of study of participants, students ID numbers, and also name,
surname and position of the coach. For participating in the Olympiad teams must accomplish mandatory
registration on our website.

We kindly ask you to note that «KPI-OPEN 2015» can accept participation of not more than two teams
from each higher education institution. Participation in the Olympiad is free of charge for teams. Transfer,
accommodation and food expenses for participants should be paid by delegating institution.

As a part of «KPI-OPEN 2015» platform will carry out applied programming competition and other
educational activities from partners of the Olympiad.

During its history (since year 2006), Olympiad hosted more than 2500 participants from 161 higher
educational institutions of 13 countries. In the previous Olympiads took part 685 teams from 13 countries: 483
from Ukraine, 132 from Russia, 13 from Poland, 23 from Germany, 8 from Hungary, 6 from Turkey, 5 from
Georgia, 4 from Austria, 4 from Moldova, 2 from Latvia, 2 from Armenia, 2 from Estonia and 1 from the Czech
Republic.

For the years of carrying out Olympiad, the project "KPI-OPEN" was supported by the companies:
ABBYY, APC by Schneider Electric, ASUS, ATI, BMS Consulting, Brain Basket Foundation, Ciklum, Delta Bank,
GIGABYTE Technology Co. Ltd., Infopulse, Kaspersky Lab, Kvazar-Micro, Master Class, Microsoft, nano Vo sp.
z 0.0., OCZ Technology Group Inc., Pocketbook, Sea Sonic Electronics Co. Ltd., Sitronics, Sony, WEB Money,
Western Digital, Wnet. We are grateful to our partners for supporting of this project!

Welcome to the participation in KPI-OPEN 2015!

Contact details: lvan Plotnikov
Tel: +380 63 2379995, +380509377775, e-mail: ip@vanopl.com, skype: vanopl

Sincerely Yours,

Prof. Dr. Petro Kyrychok
Vice-Rector of NTUU «KPI»
Vice-chairman of the KPI-OPEN Organizational Committee
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